
REPORTS OF REGULATORY COMMITTEES 
 
 

8.1  APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF OPERATING OFFICER 

 

The Director of Delivery, Communications and Political Governance and the City 
Barrister and Head of Standards submit a joint report which asks Council to support 
the recommendation of the Employees Committee on 4 April 2013 on the 
appointment of the Chief Operating Officer as delegated Head of Paid Service.   
 
Attached is a copy of the report which was considered by the Employees Committee 
on 4 April 2013, along with the minutes of this meeting. 
 


